
McCornack’s Book Fair

Our pirate-themed  Book Fair begins 
today and runs until Friday, 
November 18th. This is a wonderful 
way to support our school library and 
purchase some great books for your 
child. Parents & grandparents can also 
shop online this year. Just go to 
McCornack’s homepage and click on 
the Book Fair link. Monies earned 
from the fair are used to buy new 
books for McCornack’s library. 
Volunteers are still needed. You may 
sign up online, or stop by the office to 
sign up. Thank you to all parents and 
community volunteers who have 
worked so hard to bring this event to 
our school.    

International Tea 
Approaching Soon

We will be planning for the much 
anticipated  International Tea very 
soon. This is a very special December 
event that our 5th graders look 
forward to. We will be deciding on 
table themes, decorations and food to 
be served at this event. There will be 
many ways for parents/guardians to 

volunteer in order to make this event 
sparkle for our awesome fifth graders. 
A planning meeting date will be 
decided upon soon.  

November Book Project

Students have been assigned a book 
project this month. They have been 
asked to select a book in the mystery 
genre to read over the next few weeks 
and will be creating a poster to 
summarize their books. Although we 
will be completing some parts of  the 
project in class, students will also need 
to work on this project at home. 
Students should be reading their 
books for the next two-three weeks. 
The due date for this project is 
Wednesday, December 7th. 

Reading Log Reminders

Fifth graders are required to read 100  
minutes each week. Please make sure 
that they log their minutes and have a 
parent/guardian sign the log before 
turning it in on Friday. 

Fall Family Fun Night

Please join us this Thursday, 
November 17th for McCornack’s Fall 
Family Fun Night from 6:00- 7:30. 
Families can enjoy fun reading games, 
a delicious pasta dinner and shop the 
Book Fair. 

Mark Your Calender 

November 11-28th PTO Wrapping 
Paper Fundraiser

November 14-18th- McCornack’s 
Book Fair

November 17th- Fall Family Fun 
Night, 6:00- 7:30 pm

November 24th & 25th- Thanksgiving 
Vacation, No School

December 2nd- 11:30 Early Release 
and Popcorn Friday

December 9th- International Tea for 
5th Graders. 

  Bookaneer Book Fair This Week!
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